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The flooring project has come to a halt until we get results back from the State on the asbestos testing 

of the old tiles. Work is to resume Monday the 4th of March and be completed by the 22nd assuming 

all goes as planned. 

I have been working on developing a plan for the farmers market and have three different options 

that I am pursuing. The most promising is a Market run Market. This means that the Market would 

not be under the City’s umbrella but would be free standing on its own. I believe that we need to 

discuss possibly charging rent for the grounds to be used for the Famers Market. 

I have found the bird netting that I would like to use and will be ordering soon for the Pavilion. 

We have the Yearly Agate Festival and Lions Crab feed still to come this month. As well as The Honey 

Lovers Festival the 8th of February. 

Respectfully Submitted 

Heather Hoen 

 

 

 


